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    November 28, 2017 

Honorable Kathleen Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Executive Office, 14th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
Enclosed is the following tariff page for The New York State Telecommunications Association, Inc.: 
 

P.S.C. No. 2 - Telephone 
 
Supplement 1 
 

The issue date of this filing is November 28, 2017 and the effective date is December 28, 2017. 
 
This filing seek to postpone its previously revised tariff page concening the Lifeline eligibility programs, 
in light of the Federal Communications Commission’s recent Order extending the NY PSC’s waiver 
until April 30, 2018. 
 
NYSTA respectfully applies under Section 92 of the Public Service Law for permission to put the above 
tariff page (Section 9, Second Revised Page 4.1) into effect on short notice on December 1, 2017.  We 
request this because the FCC granted the NY PSC request to extend its waiver concerning the programs 
eligible to receive Lifeline support.  This waiver will be in effect until April 30, 2018. 
 
No customers will not be affected by this postponement, therefore, we request that the Commission 
waive the consumer notice requirement. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 443-2703. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   --S-- 
 
Caroline Hill 
Regulatory & Member Services Director      
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